
Report of the Shirley/Papanui Community Board to the Council meeting of 8 February 2007 

13. GRAMPIAN RESERVE – PLAYGROUND AND LANDSCAPE UPGRADE PROPOSAL 
 

The Board was requested to grant approval for staff to proceed with the detailed design and 
construction of the Grampian Reserve playground and the associated landscape upgrading.  The 
Board was also requested to allocate funding from the Board’s 2006/07 Discretionary Fund for a 
drinking fountain in the reserve. 

 
 The Board resolved to: 
 
 (a) Approve the plans in attachments 3 and 4 of the agenda (lp200801 and lp200802, amended 

November 2006) and grant approval for staff to proceed with the detailed design and 
construction/implementation of the project in accordance with the approved plans. 

 
 (b) Allocate $5,500 from its 2006/07 Discretionary Fund to the Capital Programme Unit for the 

2006/2007 Grampian Reserve Playground and Landscape Upgrade project for the installation 
of a drinking fountain in Grampian Reserve. 

 
 


